
Donaghmede Safety Forum  
The Donaghmede Safety Forum resumed its first post Covid meeting on the 16th of March 
2022 followed with meetings on the 18th of May and the 14th of September. All these 
meetings have taken place in T.A.R.G.E.T. Donaghmede House Community House, 
Newbrook Road, Donaghmede at 11.00am.  
 
The meetings have been very well attended by representatives from DERA, Grange 
Woodbine and The Donahies Residents Association. A list of actions were taken and 
followed up by DCC.  
Representatives from Irish Rail attended the May meeting to discuss concerns at Howth 
Junction Dart station.   Issues regarding the old Station Master’s house, broken information 
screens and trip hazards on some of the station’s platforms were raised and updates to 
these were addressed at the September meeting.  
The Public Domain team are addressing requests to have the public bins around the 
shopping centre emptied more frequently at the weekends and looking at ways to deter 
dumping at the Grange Park side of Kilbarrack Dart Station. 
The next meeting is scheduled for 16th of November 2022. 
 
 
 
 
Sheila Duffy, Senior Staff Officer 
 


